
                                                                                                                          July 24, 2011

Pa Chapter/ State Board Liaison Committee

Dear Chapter President or Representative,

The State Chapter has formed the above listed committee in order to improve 
communication from the State Board to the Local Chapters.  We are working 
on updating several things on our end that will make this process much smoother.

First, each Chapter will have a State Board Representative assigned to them and
they will be your direct pathway to communicate to the Board.  This program was 
in place before and is being updated.  You will be receiving information in the very 
near future about this program.

Next, we are working on updating our Chapter contacts and President’s list.  Once
completed this will substantially improve and speed up the lines of communication.
as you know doing more with less will benefit us all.  The ability to disseminate 
information at a reduced cost through email will not only free up funds for other 
projects, but will be much faster.

Attached to this letter you will find a brief Survey form.  Please take a few minutes
to complete this and email it as an attachment back to Jay Montgomery at
birdicus7@yahoo.com.

Once this process is completed a comprehensive list will be established for reference.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Jay Montgomery
Chapter/ State Board Liaison Committee Chair
Pa State Board of Directors
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